
K233AU LPFM NON-PRECLUSION STUDY 
 
The Tulsa, OK market is listed in Appendix "A" as a Spectrum Available market.  Tulsa 
is NOT a Top 50 market.  This study has been provided out of an abundance of caution to 
demonstrate that this FM translator minor change will not preclude the placement of 
LPFM stations in the future in the Tulsa radio market.  Three allocation maps have been 
studied for each possible affected channel indicating that no LPFM would be precluded 
by this proposal.  Here is a table to show this: 
 
Channel 232L1 - Does not preclude an LPFM because of the arc of KTSO, Channel 
231C1, Glenpool, OK encompassing a 39 km circle from this proposed site.   
 
Channel 233L1 - Does not preclude an LPFM because of the arc of KTSO, Channel 
231C1, Glenpool, OK encompassing a 39 km circle from this proposed site. 
 
Channel 234L1 - Does not preclude an LPFM as there is an area to locate an LPFM 
outside of the arcs formed by K235BK CP, Channel 234D, Tulsa, OK; KQCV-FM, 
Channel 235C, Shawnee, OK; KEMX, Channel 233A, Locust Grove, OK; KBRU, 
Channel 234C0, Oklahoma City, OK; K233AU Lic, Channel 233D, Tulsa, OK; and 
20030312APD, Channel 233D; Bartlesville, OK. 
 
 
It should be noted that this translator's proposed and current site are located in Tulsa 
County, OK.  The translator would move 7.62 kilometers.  This move is necessitated by a 
change in leasing. 
 


